Re: Spooky Walk

Joe Connelly <jconnelly@town.arlington.ma.us>
Mon 8/21/2023 4:34 PM

To:Ashley Maher <amaher@town.arlington.ma.us>

No issues here!

Joseph Connelly, M.Ed.

Director of Recreation

Town of Arlington

781-316-3889
jconnelly@town.arlington.ma.us

Public Records Notice

Please be advised that pursuant to G.L. c. 4 sec. 7(26) email correspondence to and from public
employees is considered a public record. Or%ly where the content of an email falls within one of the
stated exemptions within the law may the

own withhold documents or information.

From: Ashley Maher <amaher@town.arlington.ma.us>
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 12:13 PM

To: Joe Connelly <jconnelly@town.arlington.ma.us>
Subject: Fw: Spooky Walk

Hi Joe,

Do you have any concerns with this special permit application? | reached out to the Police
Department regarding the parking aspect and they do not have any objections.

| am placing this on the Select Board Agenda of Monday, September 11, 2023 for approval of
the requested 50 parking spaces. Let me know your thoughts.

Best,
Ashley

Ashley Maher
Board Administrator
Office of the Select Board
Town of Arlington, MA
. 781-316-3022
B> amaher@town.arlington.ma.us

Arlington values equity, diversity, and inclusion. We are committed to building a community where everyone is heard,

respected, and protected.

From: Kelley Damore <kelleydamoreferguson@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2023 4:29 PM
To: Ashley Maher <amaher@town.arlington.ma.us>; Joe Connelly <jconnelly@town.arlington.ma.us>; Corey



